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Detachment Officers 2016-2017

Commandant ---------------------------- Danny R. Wood

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Senior Vice Commandant----------- Harvey L. Allred

                                     Phone: 336-629-8132

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421
                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Jr. Vice Commandant--Charles Zimmerman (Chuck)

                                     Phone: 336-431-8964
                                e-mail: chuckieboy90@yahoo.com
Judge Advocate ------------Wilbert Waldridge (Wally)

                                     Phone: 336-622-4074
                                     e-mail: wallyman@rtelco.net
Adjutant ---------------------------- William Petty (Bill)

                                      Phone: 336-889-7817

                                      Cell:    336-953-3537

                                      e-mail : tag1195@yahoo.com


Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil)

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121

                                    Cell:    336-212-0223  
                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com
Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron)

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898

                                     Cell:    336-963-3965
                                     e-mail: nchp611@aol.com
Sergeant at Arms ----------------- Gary Q. Caviness

                                     Phone: 336-879-3132
                                  e-mail: garyandphyllis@rtmc.net
Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg
                                    Phone: 336-879-4017

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net
Past Commandant -------------------- Harvey L. Allred

                   2009-2012  &  2013-2016              
  The Chaplains Office
   Keep all who are in harms way in your thoughts and prayers.  If any member knows of a member who is sick or hospitalized, please notify the Detachment Chaplain  Ron Williams. or one of the Detachment Officers as soon as possible. Semper Fidelis / God Bless
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MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our monthly meetings. The Meal for February will be  Provided by Russell Demedina. Come join us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines.The Meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000.
February 2017
Annual Wounded Warriors “Bowling“ Fund Raiser

Saturday Afternoon - 18th from 1300 – 1700

Family Sports Center in Asheboro 

Bring Bake Goods for a Donation to Sale!

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 21st 
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45

March 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 21st

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45

April 2017
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 18th  
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45

   Nominations/Elections for 2017/2018 Staff Officers
   May 2017 

       Family Day Picnic Saturday May 6th

Lake Lucas Shelter at Lake Lucas 1100-1400  

  Covered Dish Lunch at 1200 Noon

   Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 16th  
Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45
   Installation of 2017/2018 Staff Officers 

Flag Placement – Saturday 27th 

Oaklawn Cemetery 0900 Until

Come Join Us We Could Use Your Help !!

The Downtown Asheboro Memorial Day Service is Monday May 29th at 1600 out front of the Old Court House at the Veteran’s Memorial.

Memorial Day is – Monday 29th
Retrieve Flags on Tuesday 30th @ 10:00am
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   In Attendance at Our January 17th Meeting
      Bill Petty                         Larry Beane                                                                                                         
      Carl Corning                   Mitchell Davis
      Chuck Zimmerman         Pete Stephens
      Dana Hughes                  Raymond Hoover
      Danny Wood                  Ron Williams 
      Gary Caviness                Russell Demedina
  Harvey Allred                 Steve Sugg
  Ken Jalbert                     Wally Waldridge                                                                                                                                                                 

     Associate Members Elzibeth Nault & Zoe Faircloth

Evening Guest, Kathy Williamson with the United Daughters           of the Confederacy, Robert E. Lee Chapter, Kathy is President                                                      Barndon Lewis & Kasandra Reynolds
This is Your Newsletter, If there is anything You would like to add to this newsletter for next month let me know ASAP !!  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Our MCL Polo Style Shirts are Available 
Only $30.00 S-XL add $1.00 for each X Larger Size

In Colors: Dill Green, Red, Burgundy and Navy Blue 

Long Sleeve shirts are also available only $35.00 S-XL
T-Shirts all colors $14.00, $16.00, $18.00 Embroidered                                 

Long Sleeve T-Shirts all colors $18.00, $20.00, $22.00                  

Point of  Contact ( POC )  : Harvey Allred                                                                       
Staff Elections for 2017 / 2018
At our April 18th meeting we will take Nominations/Elections for the New Staff for the 2017-2018 year.  Members interested in any of the open positions are encouraged to contact a member of the Nominating Committee prior to the meeting.  

(Chairman) Carlton Cheek  366-629-1049

   Danny Wood 336-672-2865                                Steve Sugg 336-879-4017
  -----------------------------------------------------------------

             Congratulations This Month!!

    Birthday’s and Wedding Anniversary’s 
Creg Chaffin 12th         Tyrone& Deborah Andrews 8th 
Clyde Tysinger Jr. (Ed) 12th   
Shawn McKenzie 20th  
 -----------------------------------------------------------------
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       Our MCL Covers are Also Available
       Only $40.00 each with anodized brass EGA

Point of Contact (POC): Harvey Allred
Phone: 336-629-8132
                                                              U.S. Marine Corps Values                                                   Generations after generation of Americans has given special meaning to the title “United States Marine“                                     These same men and women live by a set of enduring Core Values which form the bedrock of character.       Core Values give Marines strength and help refine their behavior.

HONOR   The quality that guides Marines to exemplify the ultimate in ethical and moral behavior.

       COURAGE   The moral, mental and physical strength to do what is right, to adhere to a higher standard                                          of personal conduct, and to make tough decisions under stress and pressure.

       COMMITMENT   The promise and pursuit to complete a worthy goal, objective, or mission.
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                    USA                                Asheboro, N.C.                  Camp Lejeune, N.C.                                      
Join us at The Family Sports Center in Asheboro
Saturday, February 18th 2017 from 1:00pm – 5:00pm

A Fun Afternoon of Bowling for All Ages

http://www.bowlfsc.com
8th Annual Wounded Warriors Fund Raiser

Proceeds go to Supporting Marine’s and Sailor’s in Recovery

and Currently Stationed at Camp Lejeune, N.C.

Entry Fee is only $10.00 for 3 Games

Includes shoe rental
Direct any questions you may have to:

                              The Family Sports Center: Kelly Foland  336-626-2695   familysportscenter@yahoo.com
                    Marine Corps League Chairman:   Craig Wolfe   336-402-3798   ncraig@triad.rr.com
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The Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League, Asheboro N.C.

 “We Thank You for Your Support“
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Staff Elections for 2017 / 2018

At our April 18th meeting we will take nominations for the new staff for the 2017-2018 year.  Members interested in any of the open positions contact a member of the Nominating Committee – 

(Committee Chairman) Carlton Cheek 336-629-1049

Danny Wood 336-672-2865 or Steve Sugg 336-879-4017 Openings are: Commandant, Senior Vice Commandant,

Junior Vice Commandant and Judge Advocate, Elections will be held following nominations at our April 18th meeting.  Installation of Officers will be held at our May 16th meeting.

Elected Officers

The officers to be elected by the Detachment shall be the Commandant, Senior Vice Commandant, Junior Vice Commandant and Judge Advocate. The position of Adjutant, Paymaster, Chaplain and Sgt-at-Arms are appointed .  Nominations and elections will be held annually at regular scheduled meetings.  Installation of officers will be held as soon as practicable and not later than thirty (30) days after the election.  

Detachment Staff

The Detachment Staff shall be constituted of the elected officers and the outgoing Detachment Commandant or Past-Commandant.  

Terms of Office

All Detachment Officers are elected for the term of one (1) year and may succeed themselves if reelected by the membership.  Elected Officers shall be limited to a total of three (3) consecutive years in any elected office.  All appointed Officers are appointed for a period of one (1) year and may succeed themselves at the pleasure of the Commandant Elect and the approval/consent of the Detachment Staff.

COMMANDANT – It shall be the duty of the Commandant to preside at all meetings, to observe and enforce the observance of the provisions of the constitution and by-laws, to make and promulgate such orders as may be necessary for the proper administration of the affairs of the Detachment, to countersign checks for disbursement made by the Detachment and to perform such other duties as provide for in the constitution and by-laws of this Detachment to his duty elected and qualified successor

SENIOR VICE-COMMANDANT – It shall be the duty of the Senior Vice-Commandant to perform such duties as may be assigned to him by the Detachment Commandant, and in the event a vacancy occurs in the office of the Commandant, be prepared to assume that position.  He may also have the authority to countersign checks.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly elected and qualifies successor.

JUNIOR VICE-COMMANDANT – It shall be the duty of the Junior Vice-Commandant to chair membership and member retention programs.  He shall assist the Sergeant-at-Arms in greeting members and guests.  Presides in the absence of both the Commandant and Senior Vice-Commandant.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly elected and qualified successor.

JUDGE ADVOCATE – It shall be the duty of the Judge Advocate to act as legal counsel for the Detachment and to render opinions on all questions of law that may arise concerning any of the by-laws of the Detachment.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly elected and qualified successor.

ADJUTANT – It shall be the duty of the Adjutant to keep proper and necessary records of all business of the Detachment.  He shall keep minutes of the meeting and perform such duties as are usually assigned to a recording secretary.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly appointed successor.

PAYMASTER – It shall be the duty of the Paymaster to hold all moneys and securities of the Detachment, to disburse moneys which have been approved by the Detachment, to keep a correct record of all financial transactions, to deposit all moneys and securities in the financial institution designated by the Detachment and in the name of the Detachment countersign all checks of the Detachment.  He shall be guided in the performances of his duties by close adherence to the preceding paragraph 30.40 FINANCES of the Constitution and by-laws of the Detachment.  He shall be prepared to surrender all books, records and other property of the Detachment to his duly appointed successor.

Members interested in any of the open positions should contact a member of the Nominating Committee ASAP to have your name placed on the ballet.                                                                                                         (Chairman) Carlton Cheek 336-629-1049, Danny Wood 336-672-2865 or Steve Sugg 336-879-4017 
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Dear Sir or Madam:

On January 20, 2017, the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR) released its completed "Public Health Assessment for Camp Lejeune Drinking Water, U.S. Marine Corps Base Camp Lejeune, North Carolina" (https://www.atsdr.cdc.gov/HAC/pha/MarineCorpsBaseCampLejeune/Camp_Lejeune_Drinking_Water_PHA(final)_%201-20-2017_508.pdf). 

 

The PHA evaluates whether past volatile organic compound (VOC) exposures to chemicals at Camp Lejeune likely resulted in exposure-related disease; assesses additional VOC exposure scenarios requested by the Camp Lejeune Community Assistance Panel (CAP); and evaluates more recent exposure to lead in drinking water at Camp Lejeune (2005-2013). For more detailed information and findings, please visit the ATSDR Drinking Water PHA factsheet at https://www.atsdr.cdc.gov/HAC/pha/MarineCorpsBaseCampLejeune/CampLeJeune_Water_Factsheet_508.pdf.

 

This PHA is one of several health initiatives ATSDR has recently completed, or is expected to complete in the next several years. For more information about these studies, please visit http://www.atsdr.cdc.gov/sites/lejeune/ or call (800) 232-4636.

 

To contact the Department of Veterans Affairs to learn more about health care and other benefits, please visit http://www.publichealth.va.gov/exposures/camp-lejeune/ or call (877) 222-8387 (health care) or (800) 827-1000 (benefits).

 

The health and welfare of our Marines, Sailors, their families, and our civilian workers are top priorities for the Marine Corps. We continue to work diligently to identify and notify individuals who may have been exposed to the chemicals in drinking water at Camp Lejeune. For more information about these efforts, or to update your contact information, please visit http://www.marines.mil/clwater/, contact the Camp Lejeune Historic Drinking Water Call Center at (877) 261-9782, or e-mail clwater@usmc.mil. Please share this information with anyone that may have been at Camp Lejeune in 1987 or prior years and encourage them to register with us.

 

Sincerely,

The Camp Lejeune Historic Drinking Water Program 
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         Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

Marine Corps League Monthly Meeting held January 17, 2017
At the American Legion Post 45 Asheboro, N.C.

         There were a total of 21 in attendance 16 members, 2 associate members and 3 guests.

Commandant Danny Wood called the meeting to order at 1900 hours.

Sergeant at Arms Gary Caviness opened the meeting with everyone saying The Pledge of Allegiance while saluting our flag.

           Chaplain Ron Williams gave the opening prayer.

Commandant Danny Wood called for Sergeant-at-Arms to secure quarters.     

Sergeant at Arms declared the meeting open for business.  Danny asked for the roll call of officers present.

1. Senior Vice Commandant – Harvey Allred _ Present

2. Junior Vice – Chuck Zimmerman  _Present
3. Judge Advocate – Wally Waldridge_Present
4. Adjutant – Bill Petty _ Present 

5. Paymaster – Filmore York _Excused Absents
6. Chaplain –  _Ron Williams_ Present 
7. Sgt. at Arms – Gary Caviness _ Present 




Introduction of Guests


Kathy Williamson said that she was with the DAR, but tonight she was representing the UDC, United Daughters of the Confederacy, Robert E. Lee Chapter, Kathy is President and that she wanted to donate to our league. She gave our commandant a check for $100.00 


Our other two guests were Brandon Lewis and his girlfriend Kasandra Reynolds. They attended meeting before in 2016. 

Application for membership
None

Members or Family Members in Distress.
Wally said that his wife had to start taking chemo treatments again and she was holding up pretty good.   

Report of Officers


Harvey said Clay Andrews with Toys for Tots collected 2369 toys and helped 1250 children and received donations of  $8636.36 to purchase the items that he short on.


Danny said that Century Links new district manager is a Marine and he collects toys during the holidays. He put him in touch with Clay Andrews


Chuck Zimmerman apologized for missing last mounts meeting, he said that he was involved with church and just forgot.

Announcements for the good of the League


 Harvey spoke about the Wounded Warrior bowling tournament on February 18th and that all the money raised will be sent to the Wounded Warrior program at Camp Lejeune and not part of the National Wounded Warrior Project.


Harvey said that he went by the Asheboro Parks and Recreation department and reserved Saturday May 6th for our family day picnic. The weekend of the 13th & 14th is Mothers Day . The Weekend of the 20th & 21st was already taken and the weekend of the 27th & 28th is Memorial Day.


Harvey spoke about our election of officers coming up in April and that if anyone had an interest in any of the positions to contact the nominating committee. 


Harvey said that Brandon Lewis and his girlfriend Kasandra Reynolds brought food for tonight’s meal, but because we already had food ordered they were able to take it home and use it. 

   Danny closed the meeting with the singing of the 1st verse of the Marines Hymn.

   Commandant asked Sergeant-at-Arms to lead us in the hand salute of our colors.


Chaplain Ron Williams gave the closing prayer.

       Senior Vice Commandant Harvey Allred preformed his last duty of the day.

      Sergeant-at-Arms Gary Caviness declared this meeting closed until our next meeting on February 21, 2017 

     50/50 winner was Steve Sugg, he kept $16.00 donated $17.00 to the league.   

Respectfully submitted this day of February 21, 2017

Adjutant______________________________________________

                                                      Bill Petty

Accepted by Commandant________________________________ 

                                                             Danny Wood
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Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165


Marine Corps League - Asheboro, N.C.


February 2017 – May 2017


Our Next MCL Meeting Date: Tuesday February 21st
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